
 

 
Anchorage Votes 

Municipal Clerk’s Office 
632 W 6th Avenue, Suite 250 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
(907) 343-4311 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
03/20/2017  
Anchorage Municipal Clerk  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The Clerk’s Office announces that Early and Absentee In-Person voting has begun for the 

April 4, 2017 Regular Municipal Election.   Early and Absentee In-Person voting began this 

morning at the Loussac Library in the Wilda Marston Theater, and at City Hall on Monday, 

March 20, 2017.  Voting at the Loussac Library will be in the Wilda Marston Theater 

instead of the ground floor lobby due to the Library construction. Early and Absentee In-

Person voting begins at the Chugiak Senior Center next Monday, March 28, 2016.   

 

On Election Day, April 4, 2017, voters are encouraged to vote at their home precinct or at 

an Early and Absentee In-Person location. Absentee In-Person voting is available on 

Election Day at the UAA Student Union, the Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport, 

Loussac Library in the Wilda Marston Theater, and new, this year, at City Hall. 

 

Individuals who are unable to vote early or vote at their precinct on Election Day may visit 

www.muni.org/elections to request a ballot by mail or fax. For more information about the 

April 4,2017  Regular Municipal Election, please visit www.muni.org/elections to download 

the League of Women Voters Ballot Review, or call 907-243-VOTE, or email 

elections@muni.org.   

 

CONTACT:  

Amanda K. Moser, Deputy Clerk-Elections  Barbara A. Jones, Municipal Clerk 
Phone: 907-343-4314    Phone: 907-343-4312 
Email: MoserAK@muni.org             Email: JonesBAR@muni.org 
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